
Leipper's Rig at 2003 Pyramid Rally

The Leipper's Bambi at Pyramid Lake, years ago

Pelican over 2003 Pyramid Rally

The weather has favored the skiers this year, and
hopefully the desert will be featuring carpets of
beautiful flowers in the spring. Time to begin
planning your events for the coming year. Remember
the six Sierra Nevada Unit rallies. We will be
visiting Pyramid Lake in April, Dayton State Park
with the nearby Civil War Encampment at Ft.
Churchill in May, the neat Boca Reservoir in June,
the beautiful Twin Lakes in August, Davis Creek in
October, and Lake Lahonton in November. Plan to
join us for some or all.

The March meeting will be at JT's Basque Restaurant
in Minden on Wednesday, March 10, at 11:30.
Come on down and enjoy a unique experience and
some great food with friendly people. 

In April we will be at Pyramid Lake for the Spring
Tune-up Rally. The Rally will run from April 23rd
to the 25th at the unstructured camping area on
Pelican Point. All members and visitors are
welcome. There will be a map and instructions in
next month's newsletter.

I am very sad to announce that Dale Leipper passed
away on Sunday, February 29th. He was a legend to
the Sierra Nevada Unit and was widely known and
esteemed.

March Birthdays 
Pete C. Rinne - 4th 
Eloise Wight - 5th
Donna Faker - 15th
Debbie Smith - 17th
Anniversaries 
Unless I missed someone, there were no new brides in
March.

See Tales and Views of the Good Old Days on page 2 of this
newsletter. This edition, taken from the Sierra Nevada
Airstreams website, features photos of rallies from long ago.
These photos and many others are available on the website.
If you have pictures and/or tales from the good old days that
you think are interesting, email or mail them to Don Damoth
at: drdbiker@aol.com or 4610 Sleepy Hollow, Reno, NV
89502 

For Sale: 94' - 34' beauty with only 52K mi. on it. Steve
Treece @ 775.246.7631 - EximiusE@aol.com 
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WELCOME TO THE SIERRA NEVADA UNIT of WBCCI.
We are a small, friendly group who enjoy sharing our enjoyment of
Airstreams, and the Airstream lifestyle, with others. You are invited
to come to any of our meetings and if you like, to join our Unit. We
predict that you will make many friends and relish the camaraderie
of our rallies,  caravans, and group activities. Our members are
always ready to share their advice on equipment problems and
trailering knowledge.  In addition to being a member of our local
Unit,  you will be one of several thousand who make up the Wally
Byam Caravan Club International (the Airstream RV Club.) 
Dianne Leipper, Unit President 775-972-9392 
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1986 WBCCI Rally in Boise, ID - 1962 Arizona Unit Rally, Monument Val ley, AZ

1962 Rally at Window Rock, Navaho Nation, AZ

1965 Nevada Unit Rally, Belmont, NV
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